
April Fools Day
April fools was a big success with lots of clean jokes
being played! These students had a blast filling Ms.
Franke’s office with balloons and tricking their
classmates!!!!

Last Week for Growing Smiles Fundraiser
This is the last week for our Growing Smiles Fundraiser. The money raised is used to help cover
costs for programs, equipment, resources, and extracurricular activities. Please ensure
customers make cheques payable to Aurora Middle School, or they can order using a credit
card directly from Aurora’s Growing smiles website. Please contact: erin.shulko@nlsd.ab.ca if
you have any questions! These amazing plants are supplied by DeVry Greenhouses. All money
and order forms must be returned to the school by April 8th.

Communication Survey
Teachers at Aurora have various ways of communicating to parents -- from School Messenger,
Google Classroom, direct emails, and newsletters of varying frequency.  Each week, the
Thunderbird News shares info about whole-school upcoming events and important information
for parents, including celebrations of good things happening at Aurora.  We want to hear from
parents on how to best serve your needs and improve our communication with home.  Please
take a few moments to fill out the survey found here.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdxUtdAuxwxxi5zgSIJKAMTLDikQbvSDg8cCgF3KJ1Dm87ieQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


Spring AND soggy outdoor spaces have arrived!
Many of our younger students are coming in with wet shoes and socks! Please make
sure you send your child with adequate footwear and extra socks if they enjoy playing in
puddles.

Important dates
April 8- Growing Smiles Fundraiser last day
April 8- Last day for NLPS mental health survey
Spring Break-April 11th-18th.

https://engage.nlpsab.ca/mental-health-survey-for-parents

